
 

 

Building a sustainable future for the Friarage 

7 November 2017 

In October, South Tees Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust launched a programme of engagement events 

entitled Building a sustainable future for the Friarage which will run until Wednesday 20 December 

2017. The purpose of these events is to: 

 Share our current challenges so we can start a conversation about how these might be 

addressed and to help shape any proposals going forward. 

 Gather feedback and thoughts on how we can deliver safe and sustainable services in the 

long-term from our Friarage site, given the challenges we face. 

To date, we have held four out of 11 engagement events in Northallerton, Hawes, Richmond and 

Catterick Garrison which have been attended by over 200 people but we’d be grateful if you could 

publicise the remaining events on school and college websites. 

 

Date Venue Time Address 

Wednesday 8 November Stokesley Town Hall 4pm – 6pm Market Place, 
Stokesley, TS9 5DG 

Thursday 9 November Northallerton Town 
Hall 

6pm - 8pm High Street, 
Northallerton, 
DL7 8QR 

Monday 13 November Old Leyburn School, 
Arts and Community 

Centre 

6pm - 8pm Richmond Road, 
Leyburn, DL8 5DL 

Wednesday 15 November Golden Fleece Hotel, 
Thirsk 

4pm – 6pm Market Place, 
Thirsk YO7 1LL 

Tuesday 21 November Bedale Hall, Bedale 6pm - 8pm North End, Bedale 
DL8 1AA 

Saturday 2 December Town Hall, Masham Noon – 2pm Market Place, 
Masham, HG4 4DY 

Thursday 14 December Northallerton Town 
Hall 

4pm – 6pm High Street, 
Northallerton,  DL7 
8QR 

 



 

 

A dedicated section explaining all of these changes is also available on the trust’s website at 

www.southtees.nhs.uk/friarage which also includes a resources section with leaflets, Q&A and other 

information.  

If you do require any hard copies of material please contact the trust’s communications team at 

stees.public.relations@nhs.net or on 01642 854343. 

We are also very keen to attend meetings held by our partner organisations and patient and 

community groups to seek as many views as possible from across the area we serve. 

If you haven’t contacted us already and would like a representative from the Trust to attend one of 

your meetings, please contact Joanne Evans, Service Manager (CEO Office), at 

joanne.evans7@nhs.net to arrange. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Amanda Marksby 
Communication and Engagement team 
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